
 

 

SAUGEEN FIRST NATION  

    

  COMMUNITY NOTICE 

 

              

 

RE: Sauble Park (South Sauble Beach) Beach Closure 
 
 

June 30, 2022 

 

The portion of Saugeen First Nation#29 Beach, known as Sauble Park, is closed to the general 

public at this time. Sauble Park starts from Main St. Sauble Beach, ON and extends 4.2km south 

to French Bay Rd. There are to be no motorized vehicles on the beach, with the exception of 

emergency vehicles and some service vehicles. With the closure, the beach is still accessible for 

Saugeen Ojibway Nation members and those who have cottage leases with Saugeen First 

Nation#29. For SON members, drop off at entrances is allowed but when parking on side 

streets please be sure to not block road allowances or driveways.  

 

Please refer to the Saugeen First Nation#29 Sauble Park Beach Operational Strategy 2019. Hard 

copies are located at our Band Office waiting area and a digital copy can be found on our 

website: www.saugeenfirstnation.ca 

 

For questions about the Sauble Park Beach Operational Plan, please contact the Economic 

Development Department at 510-797-2781 Ext. 1137 or ec.dev@saugeen.org 
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